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Wednesday 29th September 2021 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As part of our Science topic on Space: Earth, Moon and Sun, we have arranged an exciting trip to 

the National Space Centre, in Leicester. The children will be taking part in a ‘Martian Rover Explorer’ 

workshop, a planetarium theatre show, called ‘Astronaut’, as well as investigating and finding 

information in the galleries and rocket exhibitions.  

This will take place on Tuesday 2nd November 2021. The children will need to be at school for 

8.15am as we are leaving at 8.30am. We will be returning to school at 4.30pm and your child will 

need to be collected at this time, from the main entrance door. The children will come into the 

entrance to be dismissed by their teachers.  

There is a shop at the Space Centre where small items can be purchased. We would recommend 

no more than £5 pocket money if you wish your child to buy anything. All money should be in a 

clearly marked envelope or wallet. Children are responsible for keeping their money safe at all times.  

If your child suffers from travel sickness, please give them any medication in the morning and inform 

your child’s class teacher prior to the trip. Medication for the return journey should be handed 

in to school in a clearly labelled envelope.  

Your child will require a packed lunch including a drink (no nuts, fizzy drinks, glass bottles or cans 

thank you). Large bags are not permitted as there is only room for a lunchbox in the storage provided 

at the space centre.  

For the trip to proceed, we require a voluntary contribution of £22.00. This includes bus fare, 

entrance to the centre and all activities and workshops.  

Please complete the MyEd Parental consent as without this consent we will be unable to take the 

children, and pay all monies by 13th October 2021. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Moore & Miss Shaw       

Year 5 Teachers 
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